
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT 
 

ANNUAL RETURN FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2023 
 
 

DUNSTABLE TOWN COUNCIL 
 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the audit of accounts for the year ended 31 March 
2023 has been concluded. 
 
The Annual Governance and Accountability Return is now available for inspection 
by any local government elector of the area of the Council on application to:  
 
Lisa Scheder 
Head of Finance (and Responsible Financial Officer) 
Dunstable Town Council 
Grove House 
76 High Street North 
Dunstable  
LU6 1NF 
Telephone: 01582 891403 
Email: lisa.scheder@dunstable.gov.uk 
 
between the hours of 8.00 am to 4.00 pm, Monday to Friday (excluding Bank 
Holidays) 
 
Alternatively, the information is available on the Council’s website 
www.dunstable.gov.uk 
  
 
 
Date of Notice:  26 September 2023 
 
 
 
 

http://www.dunstable.gov.uk/












26 September 2023

unstable Town Council
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